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Local News Station Interviews New Orleans Partner About
Employee Safety Amid COVID-19

News

4.08.20 

In an interview with WDSU, partner Michelle Anderson discusses employee safety for companies

that are being relied upon to provide essential goods and services during the COVID-19 pandemic.

Michelle explains that the Centers for Disease Control guidelines are a good place for businesses to

start, but she notes that many employers are going above and beyond adding plexiglass sneeze

guards and limiting the amount of people who are allowed in their stores at any one time. She notes

that actions like these show that employers “are doing what they need to do to keep people safe.”

To view the interview clip and read the accompanying article, visit WDSU.com.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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